
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 
 

Adult Christian Education 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Order pick-up: Sunday, November 19th 

(pick up before or after worship) 
 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
 

November 19th after worship 
 

To approve the 2024 Budget & Church Council nominees 
 
 

 

 
Thanksgiving Sunday 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
November 19, 2023  

                                                                                    
                                                               

 
 

 
 

Starview United Church of Christ 

"We are a Christian community that welcomes all people to grow through the love of 

and service to God and neighbor."  
 - Mission Statement of Starview UCC 

 

Who Needs Christmas 
 
Are we too familiar with Christmas? The story of Christmas is so familiar that we rarely dig into the 
details. But what if we did? We might find that it stops sounding like a far-fetched fairy tale. In fact, 
the improbable details of this story might even start to sound like real life–maybe even your life. In 
Who Needs Christmas, Andy Stanley explains how the remarkable details of the Christmas story 
are what make it so believable. And he tells us why, after so many years, it took something 
unexpected to get people’s attention.  
 
Dec 3  The Story Behind the Story  
Dec 10 The Author of Life  
Dec 17 The Message of Christmas  
Dec 24 Ready or Not . . . He Is Coming 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Starview United Church of Christ 
4832 N. Sherman Street Ext., Mt. Wolf, PA  17347 

Rev. Laura C. Baker, Pastor                                    855-6450 cell 

Mr. Brian Clemens              Church Custodian        

Mrs. Leslie Lizano               Church Secretary 

Mr. Kevin Crone       Music Director/Organist 

 Church Office (717) 266-4248                                          Monday - Thursday 9:00AM to 1:00PM  

 E-mail:  starviewucc@comcast.net                                   Webpage:  www.starviewucc.org 

 

Hours of Sunday Services:   Faith Development 8:30AM, Worship 9:45AM 

 

Welcome! We rejoice at your presence today! If you are a guest, please take a moment to sign the Guest Book in the entry. If you 
are interested in a pastoral visit or in becoming a member of Starview UCC, please speak with an usher or greeter, or phone a 
Council Member (numbers listed below), the church office or Pastor Laura (numbers listed above). 
 

2023 Starview UCC Church Council 

Ms. Diana Wolf, President                                                 515-6372 

              Mrs. Vicki Donbaugh, Vice-President                                                                  873-2056  

Ms. Cathy Rentzel, Treasurer                                                                   332-2708 

Mrs. Kim Jordan, Secretary                                                                                         817-0061 

              Mr. Dave Donbaugh                                                                                                    385-7280 

              Ms. Tammy Duke         781-3749 

              Mrs. Mareta Elvey         764-8880 

                                 Mr. Gerry Gingerich         676-7623 

        Mrs. Donna Hoover                                 266-2649 

 

Thanks to the following for sharing their gifts of ministry 
 

Music Director/Organist:  Kevin Crone  
Tech Team:  Scott Moore, Tom Brenner                                    
Liturgist:  Vicki Donbaugh 

 
Important Upcoming Dates/Services 

 

Sunday, November 19th (9:45am) – Starview UCC Thanksgiving Day Service 
 

Sunday, November 19th (after worship) – CONGREGATIONAL MEETING!!! 
Official notice-Congregational Meeting to approve the 2024 Budget & Church Council nominees 
 

Sunday, November 19th – Community Thanksgiving Dinner, Mt. Zion Lutheran Church. Pick up 
only. Call 717-680-3789 by November 12th & leave name, number & number of dinners 
requested. 
 

Tuesday, November 21st (7pm) – Community Thanksgiving Service at Quickel Lutheran 
 

Saturday, November 25th (9am) – Hanging of the Greens. Many hands are needed! 
 
 

Sunday, November 26th (3pm) – Blue Christmas Service 
 

Sunday, December 3rd – 1st Sunday of Advent (Holy Communion) 
 

Sunday, December 24th (9:45am) – 4th Sunday of Advent 
 

Sunday, December 24th (7pm & 11:15pm) – Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 
 

On the Calendar at Starview UCC this week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                       

                     

              

                                      

TODAY,  
November 19, 2023 

8:30 AM 
9:45 AM 

 
After Worship  

Christian Education for all ages 
Thanksgiving Day Worship Service 

Naylor Candies pick-up 
Congregational Meeting  

Tuesday, 11/21 6:30 PM Grief Share Support Group 

Wednesday, 11/22 5:30 – 7:30 PM JAM Youth Ministry 

Thursday, 11/23 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Sunday, 
November 26, 2023 

8:30 AM 
9:45 AM 

Christian Education for all ages 
Worship Service 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS!!!! 

November 20 ~ Emily Schaeffer 

November 24 ~ Allen Dove 

November 26 ~ Heather Peterson 

November 27 ~ Stevie Kitching 

November 28 ~ Bobbi Kreeger 

November 29 ~ Barb Loveland 

November 29 ~ John Dacheux 

November 30 ~ Dave Donbaugh 

 
HOMEWOOD AT PLUM CREEK AUXILIARY  

Dear Starview Family,  
 

It is fall and time for the annual Homewood at Plum Creek membership drive. You can become a 
member of the auxiliary for less than the cost of a coffee or drink you might have with your dinner at 
a restaurant: $3/person or $5/couple. 
 

Homewood at Plum Creek is one of our church’s wider missions. It is a retirement center with all the 
amenities found in similar retirement villages in our area, but also a benevolent care facility for those 
who have outlived their finances. Our contributions help to purchase items needed for ongoing care 
items for residents.  
 

I will be collecting these dues from now until the end of December. Please help me make this a 
successful drive again this year!  
 

Also, in the past, if anyone would like to send Christmas cards or purchase Bingo prizes for residents, 
I can see that they are delivered to Homewood. 
 

Grace Gichner, Homewood at Plum Creek Auxiliary Rep.  
 


